
 
 

   

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Proposal to Establish Trustee Areas and By-Trustee Area Voting Within the Liberty 
Union High School District 

 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Education Code section 5019(c), the 

Contra Costa County Board of Education, in its capacity as the County Committee 

on School District Organization, will conduct a Public Hearing on a proposal to 

establish trustee areas within the Liberty Union High School District and to 

establish by-trustee area voting for election of the members of the Liberty Union 

High School District Board of Education, as follows: 

DATE:   Wednesday, April 20, 2022 

TIME:     5:00 p.m.  

VIRTUAL MEETING DETAILS:    
https://cccoeschools.zoom.us/j/95039092636?pwd=czFPRGw2cTNIck1NOUQ

xTkhCZTZXZz09 

Meeting ID: 950 3909 2636 
Passcode: 586383 

  
Information about the proposal will be posted with the meeting agenda and 

available for public inspection beginning April 14 from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., at 

the Contra Costa County Office of Education, 77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant 

Hill, CA. 

All parties having an interest in the proposal shall be heard by the County 

Committee at the Public Hearing. 

 
     /s/ Denise Porterfield____ 
     Denise Porterfield 
     Deputy Superintendent 
     Contra Costa County Office of Education 
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